
March 4th, 1970 

Dr. Chernovitz 
Bitzaron 

1141 Broadway 
New York, New York 

Dear Dr. Chernovitz: 

I am making a genuine effort to translate my article, 
but circumstances seem to be conspiring against me. 
I just don't find the time to get around to it. 
Hence, I will again make every effort to have it in 
to you in due time, but if I can not do so, please 
forgive me. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL/ek 


